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The Honorable Stewart L. Udall
Secretary of Interior
Weshington, D. C. 20240

Dear Btevw:

  

   
   

  

Pursuant to’receipt of your letter of December’7, 1966, and my
response of December 20, 1966, the Atomic rgy Coomission in
collaboration with the Trust Territories gént s team to the Bikini
Atoll to make mea ments of the exte rediation dose rate end
to collect sam, les of soil and biote, whe analysis of which would
permit an estimate of the hazard of internal dose.

  

The survey wee conducted if\April-May 19€7. Analysis of the redistion
meesurenents anc of the coll eam, les is now comrlete and reports
of the results have been rrepé Under the guidance of Dr. John R.
Totter, Director of the Division ofBiology and Medicine, a meeting is
to be held in Mey 1968, which the wembers of the survey team, tc-
gether with e@ group of, pert consultante, will review the results and
develo; eo recomuendation to the Atomic Enérgy Commission with regard
to the feasibility“ from e rediation stand,oOint, of the return of the
batives to the Bikini Atoll.

 

   When the recodeendetion of the above grou; has bee ceived by the
Coscissicn,I shall communicate with you sgein.
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